TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARDD OF SELECTMEN
Minutes of the June 5, 1995 meeting.

Present: Tom Davis, Paula Kulpinski, Peter Moore and Phil Dwight
and briefly, Martha Pinelila.

The minutes of the meeting of May 22 were approved.

It was agreed that Dale Seavey would be hired at the rate of
$8.25 per hour as the Selectmen's Secretary. She will be
eligible for all benefits and will serve a probationary period of
90 days. Employment would start on Wednesday, June 7.

The following were approved and signed:
SIGNATURES -~

Water Well Agreement with the Town of Bennington

Warrant for the Collection of Taxes - first issue 1995
Abatement in the name of Robert and Sarah Edwards

Abatement in the name of Christie Ellinwood

Abatement in the name of Richard Hermon

Response to Forrest Vaughan re: Mountainside Dr. residents

Keith DuBois and Todd Bryer were appointed to the Aiken Committee
and Peter Moore asked that a meeting of the full committee be
scheduled for Tuesday, June 13, 7:00 p.m. at Town Hall as such
was convenient for a majority of the group.

The following were appointed to the Parks & Recreation Committee:
Bill Ruoff, Pam Caswell, Dan Bigda, Amy Bigda, and Brian Biehl.
Barbara Nichols was appointed as alternate with one more
alternate to be named.

Phil Dwight reported that the Town suit against the State Board
of Education concerning the use of the correct vear of equalized
value had been lost. The Board decided not to appeal the
decision.

The issues concerning the landfill settlement were discussed and
it was agreed that a meeting should be scheduled with the
Bennington Selecimen - a date was tentatively set for Monday,
June 192 at 6:30 p.m. in Antrim.

It was agreed that the assessed wvalue of the Gladding property
was to be changed effective April 1, 1995 to reflect the correct
square footage.

It was agreed that an estimate was to be obtained on the cost of
maintaining the grounds in Memorial Park and the rear of Town
Hall.
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building inspector is to be asked to review two properties,
on Elm Avenue and the other on Goodell Road.

estimate to place outdoor lighting on the back of the town
was approved.

Martha Pinella reviewed with the selectmen the role of the
Conservation Commission is obtaining the necessary wetlands
permit for the proposed work on the bridge and causeway on Gregyg
Lake Road. She agreed to provide Tom, by June 9, with a list of
individuals who could put the application together.

There will be no meeting on Monday, June 12.

The

meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.



